26 September 2019

Ms Clare Brown
Director, Urbis
By Email:
Cc:

Dear Ms Brown
Star Casino redevelopment MP 08_0098 (MOD 13)

| refer to your email to the Independent Planning Commission dated 26 September 2019, in
relation to the letter from the Department to the Commission dated 20 September 2019
(Department’s letter) asking whether the Applicant will be provided an opportunity to
respond.

| write to inform you that the Panel has considered the Department’s letter and considers the
letter deals with issues about which you have had notice and an adequate opportunity to
respond.

Notwithstanding the Panel’s views, should the Applicant wish to respond to the Department’s
letter, the response must be received by the Commission no later than 5pm Monday, 30

September 2019.

Should you have an i e asked Ms Xanthe O’Donnell, Principal Planning
Officer — Secretariat, or| to liaise directly
with you.

Yours sincerely
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Anna Summerhayes
A/Executive Director — Secretariat
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